
Hwy. 50 delays next week on
West Slope
Full  overnight  lane  closures  of  Highway  50,  first  in  the
westbound direction and then eastbound, are scheduled for next
week to accommodate work on El Dorado County’s Silva Valley
Parkway interchange project.

On Oct. 28 and Oct. 29, westbound Highway 50 will be closed
from Bass Lake Road to El Dorado Hills Boulevard from 11pm-5am
and the westbound on-ramp at Bass Lake Road will be closed
from 10:30pm-5am.

On Oct. 30 and Oct. 31, eastbound lanes from Latrobe Road to
Bass Lake Road will be closed from 11pm-5am and the eastbound
on-ramp will be closed from 10:30pm-5am.

During the closures, traffic will be detoured via El Dorado
Hills Boulevard, Serrano Parkway and Bass Lake Road. Motorists
should expect an additional 10-15 minutes of travel time.
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